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Position:  Favorable with amendments 
 
Being a licensed check casher, I fully support the removal of the current exemption from 
licensing for some businesses.  Anyone who offers check cashing should have oversight to 
protect the public from those who may operate unscrupulously.   
 
I do not favor the portion of HB1196 that requires a ‘shop around’ brochure.  I defies logic to 
think that a business that is licensed and operating legally should have to advise its customers, 
inside their place of business, to seek alternatives to its own services. 
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